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Dear Clients, Partners and Friends,  
 
The MG team wishes all its clients and its subscribers of this Newsletter EID MUBARAK.  
Eid Al-Adha is one of the most important holidays for Muslims around the world beside Eid Al-Fitr. 
May peace and joy embrace your life and stay on those blessed days! 
 
Furthermore, we would like to inform you about that from 24th Sep to 27th Sep all governmental offices and authorities will be 
closed. 
 
Please consider the 28th Sep as the first normal working day after EID. Furthermore, we expect a backlog of cargo at the customs 
entrance points / ports / airports. Therefore, waiting time for trucks to enter in to Iraq / leave Iraqi territory or for trucks 
enter/leave the ports will increase.    
 
Thank you for your attention.  
Yours sincerely, 
M.G. International Transports GmbH 
 
Disclaimer:  
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